
 

 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Church of England Inspection of our school 
We were very pleased to welcome the SIAMS inspectors yesterday and are looking forward to 
receiving their report some time over the next couple of weeks.  We’d like to say a particular thanks to 
those parents who spoke or wrote to give their views about our school. 
 
Behaviour at sporting events 
There are a number of sporting events coming up over the coming weeks, including our own Kings 
Meaburn Cup.  It’s timely to remind parents of the importance of setting a good example to our 
children in respecting the decisions of those officiating.  We’re very lucky to be part of a cluster of 
schools that organises far more sporting events than most primary children in the country will ever 
participate in.  This is only possible because staff volunteer their time and experience to set up, 
support and officiate.  Please find attached the sports code conduct that was drawn up by the twelve 
cluster schools which reminds us all of our responsibilities.  Thank you for your support and 
understanding. 
 
The Great Big Green Week 
Kendal Library will be participating in The Great Big Green week from the 8th-16th June 2024. We are 
setting up a swap shop and hoping to take donations of the following items to be exchanged between 
library users. 
Costumes/Children’s Clothing 
Board Games/Puzzles 
Computer games/ consoles/ accessories 
See attached poster for further details. 
 
Join our team as a clerk to governors.  Are you organised, detail-oriented and passionate about 
supporting education?  This role offers a unique opportunity to contribute to the governance of our 
school, working closely with dedicated governors and staff.  Full induction and training will be 
given.  For further details, visit the vacancies page of our school 
website.  https://www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk/vacancies/ 
 
A Request 
If anyone has any old picture frames which they no longer need, please could we have them? We 
would like to use them to display children’s marvellous work on the wall. Thank you. 
 
P.E Kit 
Please could all school P.E/Football team kits be returned to the office ASAP ready for the Temple 
Sowerby Cricket Tournament. 
 
Year 6 Carlisle Cathedral Leavers Service Thursday 20th June 
Packed lunches will be provided by school, please inform the office if your child will be bringing their 
own, thank you. 
 
Temple Sowerby Cricket Tournament 
The Annual Temple Sowerby Cricket Tournament will be taking place on Wednesday 5th June 4.15- 
6pm.  Children who would like to be considered for the team should speak with Mr Priestley.   

Friday Bulletin 24th May 2024 
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Kings Meaburn Cup 
The Kings Meaburn football competition is taking place on Thursday 6th June from 4pm with the first 
match starting at 4.15pm. School kits will be provided and parents will need to make transport 
arrangements.   
 
Warcop Football and Netball Tournament 
The Annual Warcop Football and Netball Tournament will be taking place on Monday 24th June from 
3.30- 6pm.  Parents will need to make transport arrangements. Please follow the signs for parking. 
Refreshments will be available. 
 
After School Club 
There will be no after school Club on Thursday 6th June due to King’s Meaburn Cup, sorry for any 
inconvenience. 
 
Tempest Photographs 
Please remember that on Thursday 13th June, Tempest will be in school to take whole school and 
Year 6 photographs in the morning. 
 
Sponsored Walk 
Thank you to everyone for continuing to gain pledges of sponsorship money.  The deadline to bring in 
donations is Friday 7th June.  The Fire Fighting Charity, Penrith has been selected by the children as 
beneficiaries of half of the proceeds with the rest going to the Friends of the School.   
 
 
EDEN VALLEY FUN RUN – 36th YEAR 
(A Sponsored Run under Rotary Club Rules) 
This is a 4km FUN RUN COURSE on SUNDAY 30th JUNE 2024 
Start at 10:30am at Appleby Grammar School. It is open to all ages. 
ALL SPONSORSHIP MONEY IS GIVEN TO LOCAL SCHOOLS. See attached forms for further 
details. 
 
Spirituality...a space to be 
This week’s home discussion: ‘In the stillness of the mind, we discover the essence of our 
being.’  What does that mean to you?  We’ll make time in school to share our thoughts over the 
following days.   
 
Message from Friends 
Today your child will be bringing home 10 raffle tickets (2 books) for our upcoming Summer Grand 
Raffle. 
Please could you try and sell as many as possible (£1 per ticket). 
Ticket stubs and money are to be returned to the School office.  Any unsold tickets must also be 
returned so that we can sell them on. 
If you would like more tickets, please collect them from the office. 
Thank you for your support, 
Friends of Crosby Ravensworth Primary School. 
 
 
 
 
 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://www.firefighterscharity.org.uk/


           

 
Summary of dates for your diary 
  
  
 Monday 20th May   Pop in and Play 
 Monday 20th May   Long Marton Shield 
Friday 24th May   Sponsored Walk 
Wednesday 5th June   Temple Sowerby Cricket Tournament 
Thursday 6th June   Kings Meaburn Cup 
W/C 10th June    Phonics Screening 
Thursday 20th June   Year 6 Carlisle Cathedral Service 
Saturday 29th June   Summer Fair 11 am 
Monday 24th June   Tom Palmer (author) visiting 
Monday 24th June   Warcop cup 
Wednesday 3rd July   Sports day / Community Picnic Lunch 
Thursday 4th July   Moving Up Day 
Friday 5th July    Appleby Area Sports Day 
Wednesday 10th July   Back Up Sports Day 
Monday 15th July   Pop in and Play 
Tuesday 16th July   Leavers Service in Church 
Wednesday 17th July   Whole School Trip (including preschool) 
Friday 19th July   School ends 2 pm 


